
 

We are excited to offer high school classes for this upcoming 2025-2026 school year! We ask you 
to pray with us for God’s direction over these plans as we finalize details. We still have need 
for more teachers, so please help us spread the word and pray for God’s provision! 

 

CLASSES: 

We hope to offer five classes geared toward 9th-grade credit requirements, but older students who 
need these credits are welcome to apply.  

Classes will be held two days a week, one hour on Tuesday and one hour on Thursday, with 
attendance on both days mandatory (depending on teacher availability). 

Expect considerable homework, as high school classes will be meant to fulfill credit requirements. 

 

FEES: 

Classes will be a la carte—meaning students pay per class and may choose one, some, or all 
classes.  Fee- $425 per class. 

A study hall will be available for students who would like to remain on campus if there is a gap in 
class schedule.  Fee- TBD   

An honors option will be available to add to each class for students who want that option.  Honors 
fee- $65 per class. 

We have personal guidance counselors that we recommend for consultations to assist parents in 
preparing their students for graduation and beyond.  Fee- TBD and paid directly to the guidance 
counselor.   

 

PARENT RESPONSIBILITIES: 

Teachers will grade all work, but parents will be responsible for keeping all grades and records.  

Parents will still need a homeschool oversight organization and will be fully responsible to the state 
for homeschooling their students. 

 

PARENT MEETING:  

We will hold a parent meeting with more specific information and finalized details soon.  Keep an 
eye on the red banner at the top of the website for more details.     


